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SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
In an effort to prevent the spread of the Coronavirus, the 
Clark County Election Department will close to the general 

public until further notice.   
 
If you need to visit us in person, please call (702) 455-1970 
or (702) 455-8683 and an Election staff member will allow 
you to enter the facility.  We will continue to be available in 
Tagalog at (702) 455-7871 or in Spanish at (702) 455-3666.   
 
Election staff will be available to take your call from Monday 
through Thursday, 7:30 am to 5:30 pm.  We are closed 
Friday, Saturday, Sunday, and Holidays.   
 

FOR CITY OF BOULDER CITY  

VOTERS ONLY 

Boulder City will conduct a 2021 city-wide election to fill two 
City Council Member seats and vote on ballot questions.  
Boulder City Clerk’s Office Contact Information is: 
 
Physical Address:  401 California Avenue 
                           Boulder City, NV 89005 
Telephone Num.:  (702) 293-9208 

Fax Number:        (702) 293-9245 
Email Address:     cityclerk@bcnv.org 
Office Hours:        Monday through Thursday 
                           7 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

mailto:cityclerk@bcnv.org


 

2021 BOULDER CITY ELECTION 

IMPORTANT DATES 
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Website Issues 

We have a new website look and we hope you find it easier to use.  If you experience any 

website issues, please contact us.  We would like to know of any issues you may 

encounter when browsing our website or when using our “Registered Voter Services” link 

at www.ClarkCountyNV.gov/vote.  If you would like to email your issue, please contact 

us at elinfo@clarkcountynv.gov or at (702) 455-VOTE(8683). 
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       U.S. POST OFFICE INFORMED DELIVERY  

          

Digitally preview your mail and manage your packages scheduled to arrive soon! 

Informed Delivery allows you to view greyscale images of the exterior, address side of 

letter-sized mailpieces and track packages in one convenient location.  You can check the 

delivery of your mail ballot with this easy to use service.  To sign up, go to 

www.ClarkCountyNV.gov/vote and click on the link “CHECK DELIVERY OF YOUR 

MAIL BALLOT” using the USPS “Informed Delivery” Service in the Explore Box.  If 

you have any questions or need additional information regarding this service, please 

contact the United State Post Office directly at 1-800-275-8777.   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH It is the mission of the Clark County Election Department 

to build, strengthen, and expand outreach programs to create community networks that 

will participate in supporting new programs, promoting our current services, recruiting 

workers, and motivating electors to exercise their voting rights. In our efforts, we have 

collaborated with community based organizations that we seek to partner with in an effort 

to expand their ability to provide voter registration services and voter education services to 

citizens. If your organization would like to learn more regarding voter outreach, voter 

https://nvsos.gov/


 

education or speaker services, please contact the Administration Division at (702) 455- 

2944. 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 


